Crystal City High School announces the
Title I - 100th Day of School - Math Super Bowl Event

The CCHS Math Department staff cordially invites CCHS Families to join in the Math Super Bowl Event on

Monday, February 10, 2020 starting at 5:30 p.m.
Let's score a Math Touchdown! "Its all about the Math!"
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"Staying Fit to Play!" (Let's Kick the "Sugar Habit" Subtracting the Grams - Scoring Big with Nutritional Alternates!) Diabetes Awareness

Vida & Salud Health Systems Inc. - Community Partner



